
The California Mental Health Services Authority (CalMHSA) is releasing the request for statement of 
qualifications (RFSQ) for Evaluation of the CalMHSA Statewide PEI projects. The RFSQ can be found on 
the CalMHSA Website at www.calmhsa.org.  
  
Last Day to Submit Written Questions:   August 12, 2011 
Prospective Respondents’ Webinar:       August 15, 2011 
SOQ Due Date and Time:                      September 16, 2011 at 5pm Pacific Time 
Notification of Selection Date:               October 14, 2011 
  
Prospective respondents are encouraged to RSVP in advance in order to receive the Prospective 
Respondents’ Webinar log-in information or conference call number.  To RSVP, contact Darcy Johnson 
by August 14, 2011, at email address: djohnson@cimh.org.  Prospective Respondents’ Webinar 
information will also be posted on the CalMHSA website. 
 


